
CLASS NOTICES
Reading
Children need to read for at least ten minutes every day in order to help 
them improve their fluency of reading. The children will be responsible for 
changing their reading books when they complete the book they have read. 
Please can parents sign the reading record to say you have heard your child 
read at least once a week
PE
PE will take place on Tuesdays and Wednesdays. 
Children need to come to school in their PE kit:
Black shorts or jogging trousers, plain, white t-shirt, plain black/dark 
jumper or hoodie and black trainers or plimsolls.
Weather permitting, we will continue to do PE outside, so please bear this 
in mind when choosing your PE kit for the day.
They will also need their coat for playtime and lunchtimes when they are 
outside.
Children must not wear earrings on PE days. 
PSHE
In PSHE we will be looking at Celebrating Difference. We will be 
respectful when sharing our ideas and listening to others, using kind words 
and following our class charter.
Homework
Homework will go home on Friday and is due back the following 
Wednesday. 
Our maths homework will focus on our times tables. We will also send home 
Spelling words.  Each half term, children will be asked to complete a 
homework project. 
If you have any questions about the homework, please talk to us and we will 
be happy to help. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
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CLASS NOTICES ENRICHMENT AREAS OF LEARNING
English In writing, we will be looking at creating Poetry, , 

setting descriptions and diaries. We will be using 
the texts ‘The Worst Witch’ and ‘Fire Burn, 
Cauldron Bubble. We will be focusing on using 
descriptive language and time conjunctions and 
adverbials.

Maths In Maths we will be finding the area of shapes and 
comparing areas. 
We will be looking at multiplication and division 
with particular emphasis on the 7, 9, 11 and 12 
times tables.

Science In science we will be learning about states of 
matter. We will be comparing and grouping 
materials by their properties  into solids, liquids 
and gases. We will be investigating the change of 
state of some materials when heated or cooled.

Computing In Computing we will be looking at creating media 
audio production, where we will be creating a 
podcast.  We will continue to work on keeping safe 
using technology and the internet.

R.E. What does it mean to be a Hindu in Britain 
today?We will be learning the importance to 
Hindus  of ‘justice’ as fairness or equality. We will 
learn about the British Hindu life and culture.

Geography 
and History

In History we will be  finding out about how 
potions were used in the past for both everyday 
medicine and magical reasons. We will create a 
potion using a range of herbs and ingredients 
known for their mystical or medicinal properties 
and write a description of a  potion and its 
historical usage.

MUSIC Year 4 will focus on playing the glockenspiel this 
term.
The children will be learning about rhythm and 
pitch as well as learning the language of music.

DT/Art Children will explore how we can create sequenced 
imagery to share and tell stories. We will study an 
artists, an illustrator and a graphic novelist. 

P.E. In PE this term we will be learning how to play 
Badminton and developing our racket skills. 

MFL Year 4 will be continuing our MFL journey with 
Spanish. We will be looking at  the human body and 
Christmas. We will learn about Spanish speaking 
countries across the world. 






